
 

Brighton Trainers please Note:  
 

1. Starting from Wednesday 8th July work will commence on the training track to investigate 
and rectify issues with the consistency of the footing. 
 

2. Starting from Tuesday 14th July work will commence on the area in front of the stables to 
remedy surface problems as well as additional clearing works on the drainage system. 

 
3. We are currently arranging for the guttering to be cleared and will advise when we have a 

time for this. 
 


